	A meeting of the school parliament took place on Wednesday 23rd November 2022


	Further to a meeting held at a strategic governor day on 18th November 2022 Mrs Seager and Mrs Coghill attended a follow up meeting of school parliament on 23rd November 2022 to discuss proposals brought forward by members of parliament.

	Apologies
	None


	Outdoor Playtimes
	Mrs Seager questioned how much the adventure playground was being used before new facilities are added to the Key Stage Two playground.


	Golden time
	It was suggested that resources for golden time should be keep separate from classroom resources as an incentive for attendance awards
A treasure  chest could be shared amongst the winning classes.


	After school clubs
	Parliament proposed that we could have rooms for geography, science and golden time.  It was suggested that we run after school clubs for science and geography.  Golden time will be in class but resources kept in a transportable box will. be used by winning class,

	Resources 
	Key Stage 2 would like larger cups in the dining hall
Mirrors in the bathroom
Clocks around school
More bins on all playgrounds

	School Entrance Upgrade
	Miss Coghill shared an image of a Muriel to be situated at the side entrance to school.  The following ideas were proposed:
School logo trees-school logo
Fox and cubs- on field
Painted lady butterflies-Reception hatch this species 
Canal boat


	Actions

	Research when and who is using the adventure playground
Staff meeting to check timetable by Headteacher
Research what resources would be ‘special’ in each class for golden time treasure chest
Research by  members of parliament
Using a jug for extra drinks at lunchtime to be trialled by one table in Key Stage Two dining hall
Mrs Coghill to ask MDS Staff to trial
Make a list of where around school that clocks, bins and mirrors need to be
 Members of parliament in Key Stage Two




 


Next Meeting:  Wednesday 30.11.22
Time of meeting : 1.00 p.m.
Venue: Reception Classroom 
